
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope this communication finds you well and in good health.

Despite the challenges caused by the Coronavirus pandemic, we are continuing to work  
hard to ensure we can dress your children safely and smartly for the new school year.  

We are re-opening our stores on the 1st June on an appointment only basis,  
subject to there being no change in government guidance. Our website continues  
to run normally.

We have put in place the following measures to prepare for social distancing and  
to ensure the health, safety and wellbeing of our customers and team which are our 
utmost priority:

• �Installed hand sanitising stations at the entrance to our stores, placed physical  
markings throughout to ensure social distancing and positioned PPE equipment  
to keep you and us safe at all times

• �Open by appointment only to limit the number of customers in store at any one time. 
Book now: www.uniform4kids.com. Please do not arrive without an appointment

• �Late night opening on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays, by appointment

• �Request one adult per family with only the child/children who require uniform

• �Card payments only   

• �Exchange/Refund policy – extended to 120 days

• �Offering a 10% discount, in June and July, on all orders placed online with a minimum 
value of £100, using the code U4K10

• �No-contact returns processes in place for online orders

• �Live Chat available online, during working hours

• �Offering a Click & Collect service from outside our stores

• �Order by 10th August to ensure uniform is delivered by the start of term  

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter for our latest updates.

Stay safe!

All the team at Uniform4Kids
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